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I would like to thank Vicki for filling in for me while I was away.  It is fantastic to be back and having 
fun with the children at before and after school care. 
 
What we did last fortnight! 
The children in the last fortnight have done painting, and other arts and craft like drawing, and 
designing the Buddy Bear house.  They have enjoyed playing board games and teach their friends 
to play. A height chart has been added so the children can see how much they grow during the 
year and self-portraits which include things they like to do.  Tall towers were built using connector 
straws and lego buildings were built.  The children have participated in freely chosen play which 
always includes physical activities, which include soccer, ball skills, helicopter and red rover.       
 

What we have planned for the next fortnight! 
We will be continuing with our Better Buddies program to help the children to learn more about 
each other and how we can interact in friendly ways.  The children will be participating in group 
games, arts and crafts and sports to develop friendships at before and after school care. A few of 
our planned activities include, about me posters, building the house they have designed for our 
buddy bear, creating a Welcome Bunting, and learning how to say welcome in different languages.  
Outside games the children enjoy are soccer, cricket, shadow tag and red rover, the fort and just 
running around having lots of fun with each other.   
 
We offer homework club if you would like to have your child/ren do it at after school care. 
 

Important Notices: 
Please remember to bring your hats so that we can go outside to play. 

 
Starting next week on Tuesday the 23rd February we will be holding an afternoon tea and play time 
for the children, which is run in the school hall.  You are all welcome to attend with from 3pm to 
3.30pm.  While you are here if there are any questions you have I will be able to answer them for 
you.  We feel that this is a great way to meet some more of our school community and for you to 
see our service while it is being run.  Looking forward to meeting you and your children. 
 

Donations Welcomed:  

 Dolls, cars or other toys in good condition that are needing a new home.   
 

Thank you 

Vesna 

 

How to enrol in our program: 
Registration is easy!  Simply go to our website www.campaustralia.com.au and register for an account.  

Your account will go live immediately and you can even create your own bookings online.  If you need a 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/


 
 

 
 

little more support you can also contact our customer service team on 1300 105 343. 

 . 

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 
Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick 

please call customer service on 1300 105 343 or the service on 0438 051 962 or you can drop us an email 

our address is qldjoneshill@oschcampaustralia.com.au we check our emails daily. 

 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

Service Fees and Times 

Service Opening hours Full Fee Out Of Pocket Casual Booking 

Before Care 6.30 AM to 9.00 AM $13.00 $2.26 - $6.50 Add $5 

After Care 3.00 PM to 6:00 PM $17.00 $3.41 - $8.50 Add $5 

 


